
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
On the 2017-2018 Frio County Budget 

 
Pursuant to Local Government Code 111.007, notice is hereby given that a public 

hearing will be held on September 25, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. in the Frio County 
Courthouse located at 500 E. San Antonio St, Pearsall, Texas 78061.  All interested 

citizens are encouraged to attend and give comments at the hearing. 
The Frio County Commissioners' Court will consider the proposed annual budget 
for the fiscal year beginning October 1, 2017 and ending on September 30, 2018.  
“This proposed budget will raise less revenue from property taxes than last year's 
budget by an amount of $638,645 which is a 6.38487 percent decrease from last 
year's budget. The property tax revenue to be raised from new property added to 

the tax roll this year is $16,790.” 
A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at the office of 
Angie Tullis, County Clerk, located at 500 E. San Antonio St, Pearsall, Texas 
78061 or on the Frio County website at www.co.frio.tx.us under the Financial 

Transparency tab, Budgets, 2017-2018 Proposed Budget.   
 


